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SECRETARY'S BUREAU 

June 15, 2016 

Secretary PA. PUC 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street - 2nd floor 
Harrisburg, PA 17120 

Att: Madam Secretary 

On Tuesday, June 14, 2016, a phone call was placed to the 
Secretary Bureau requesting certified copies of all correspondence as 
well as all photographs regarding case # C-2015-2509071. A letter 
from me was required in order to obtain the above. 

Thank you for your attention regarding this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Rita Dalinka 
12430 Park Potomac Ave. 
Apt. #430 
Potomac, MD, 20854 
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